From: [ —

Sent: 20 December 2014 15:37
To: Licensing
Subject: Cafe o Clay

FAo N

| wish to object to the Off Sales Licence being requested by the new owners of former Cafe o Clay on the following
grounds:

We live in a quiet residential area with young parents, elderly and middle aged. Over the years we have developed
a community where residents respect each other and try to live in harmony. By granting a drinks licence the
opportunity for vandalism, noise pollution and disruption to our way of life will be increased.

Local police and The Ashley and Broomhill Community Council are working together to address youth behaviour
issues at The Woodies, this is an area where young adults congregate and have caused problems to local residents in
the past. Having a licensed outlet nearby will add to the potential litter, noise and vandalism problems, which are
currently under control.

Our local primary school is approximately 500 yards from the proposed site and additional traffic will put the
children and parents lives at risk.

Please for once listen to our concerns and do the right thing and support the residents instead of multi-national
businesses.

Thank you




